
Hi everyone 
 

What an awesome week it’s been having so many customers back at the shop!!! It’s fabulous 

catching up with you & assisting with the re-stock of your craft stashes. We hope you have 

all had some equally special moments since Covid19 restrictions have been eased. We have 

been overwhelmed by your amazing support during this crisis & thank you so much for 

keeping us busy in these trying times. 

Our booking system is working well to ensure that everyone has a stress-free shopping 

experience & that we don’t get over-crowded. If you’d like to visit, please contact Chris to 

make a time. Bookings are available Monday to Saturday from 10am – 5pm. We will be at 

the shop briefly tomorrow (Melbourne Cup day) from 1-4pm. Please don’t just turn up 

during these times or you may be turned away.  
 

A warning if you are coming to shop from the Lilydale direction, the Police checkpoint has 

moved to the truck stop before our turn off. Don't be alarmed, you are allowed to be 

shopping as long as it is within your 25km area. You will simply be asked for your licence & 

where you are going. All being well this will be removed next weekend when the regional 

borders re-open. 
 

If you prefer not to come into the shop, we are still able to deliver or post items to 

you. We can also carry on with a “pick up” option which can be contactless providing 

you live with in a 25km zone. 
 

 

What’s new:– 

• It’s been a long time coming, but our Lavinia stamps parcel has finally arrived. We 

ordered many different stamps to try & a few stencils as pictured below. There will 

be more coming very soon & if we don’t have what you’re after we can certainly order 

it for you. The Lavinia range is huge & very different to other products we stock. 

They also do some wonderful you tube videos that are well worth a look. Here’s what 

we have so far. You may need to zoom in on some of the smaller stamps. 
 

        
 

                          



 

• Paper Rose have come up with fabulous new designs & our latest choices are pictured 

below. The nesting die sets are frames & Paper Rose have some great ideas on their 

website for these many other collections. The new, layered, fine script words we 

have are You’re, Gorgeous, Amazing, Hello, Thanks, Sending, Hugs & Bestie. These 

team up beautifully with the black & white “supporting sentiments”. The tennis 

racquet & ball is also a welcome addition to our collection 
 

  
 

• We have ordered some of the wonderful new faux leather d-ring scrapbook albums 

from Couture creations. The come in fabulous bright colours & are a beautiful 

quality, strong album to store memories for the special people in your life. 

 

As soon as we have information about resumption of classes, we shall let you know. Here’s 

hoping we can continue to have more “double doughnut days” & return to some kind of 

normality soon. 
 

 

 

Thanks so much for your continued support! 

Keep smiling                                                                                             
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